
I strongly urge the members of the House Special Committee on December 21, 2020, to support HR 3 and move to expel Rep. 
Nearman from office. It's simple: He's a danger to our State and unfit for office. We have video evidence that participated in and, 
even worse, took part in orchestrating an attack on our government. Failure to remove him from office sends a message to future 
insurrectionists that this behavior is tolerated and that attempts at the subversion of open, armed rebellion against our government 
aren't as serious as they are. It is our duty, per our State Constitution, to expel Rep. Nearman from office.


